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@huddnewcoll

MORE 
INFORMATION FOR 
OUR CLASS OF 2024
Thank you to all students who have voted 
about leavers hoodies/ t-shirts - we’ve had 
a great response with over 300 votes, and 
hoodies are currently storming ahead in the 
poll as you can see from the graphic below. 
We’ll be closing votes on Friday 8 March, so 
make sure you have your say as we will be 
going with the majority vote as part of our 
democratic decision!

Vote now here:
http://tinyurl.com/mr8w8mcd 
* You will need to copy and paste 
this link in full into your browser 
..................................................................

Your eYearbook 
 
We will also be producing a special Class 
of 2024 eYearbook - packed with your 
memories, messages and photos, including 
from staff who have supported you during 
your HNC journey. This will be available at 
no cost to you - further information will be 
issued in due course, but make sure you start 
thinking and saving your photos for this!

Get ready for National 
Careers Week
Next week is National Careers Week 
(4-8 March). Join us in the Junction to 
meet a range of universities, employers 
and voluntary 
organisations who 
will all be inspiring 
you about the 
possibilities available 
to you post HNC. 
Join us between 
10am - 1.15pm to 
network with:

Tuesday 5 March
West Yorkshire Fire Service
The Care Collection
Leeds Trinity
Locala – Kirklees
Futureworks
University of Huddersfield
Project Trust – Volunteering
West Yorkshire Police
Portland Nurseries

Thursday 7 March
Jet 2
University of Sheffield
University of Liverpool
University of Newcastle
University of Bradford
Leeds Beckett University
University of Leeds
University of Huddersfield (secondary 
visit)
Simpson Wood Accountants
University Centre – Leeds
People Plus
Manchester Metropolitan University
WCS Group / Marlowe Group
Schofield Sweeney – Commercial Law 
Firm

Help us to be a greener HNC 
Studying and need to use some paper for 
notes? Please note we now have a scrap 
paper bin in the LRC where you can pick up 
some paper just for this purpose, helping us 
to be a greener HNC!

As a College we are working hard to 
be more environmentally 
friendly, from ensuring 
our waste is recycled 
post collection, opting for 
greener energy suppliers 
and reducing single use 
plastic in our onsite catering 
provision. We’re really keen 
to see more students get 
involved in our College Green 
Group, and help us to shape the big and 
small steps we can take to play our part 
in address the climate crisis agenda. For 
further information, email c.coupland@
huddnewcoll.ac.uk 
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CYBER SAVVY TOP TIP 
Be aware of AI and increasing fraud 
risk. AI is in the spotlight for its 
transformative features; however, 
this has highlighted the growing 
potential fraud risks to be aware of:

* More realistic phishing attacks – the ability 
of generative AI to be used fraudulently 
to tailor content and correct typos or 
grammatical errors, reducing the ability to 
notice when something isn’t genuine

* Increased attacks - AI enables fraudsters 
to automate large amounts of their work 
so they can target victims faster and more 
frequently 
 
* Deepfakes - Generative AI that uses 
voice, image and video, is becoming more 
advanced at digitally mimicking real humans 
so a fraudster can use it to impersonate 
victims’ friends and family to deceive them 
in a growing number of ways e.g. financial 
fraud.
 

Attending Solutions Not Sides on  
Thursday 29 February? See your 

email for confirmation details  


